
 
 
 
 
 
 

STAFF REPORT 

 

TO: Members of the Tree Advisory Board  
 

FROM: Daniel Havelin (662-323-2525 ext. 136)   
 

SUBJECT: LW 14-07:  The Frederick 
 
DATE: October 1, 2014 

 

AREA/BACKGROUND: 

 

The Camp Family plans to construct two six unit apartment buildings with a future phase with a 

possible hotel on University Drive across the street from Odd Fellows Cemetery. The name of the 

development is The Frederick.  The site is approximately +/- 1 acre and is zone T-6. The applicant 

has started the Development Review Committee process and is currently revising the site plans per 

committee member comments. Due to the limited amount of space of this infill project, the 

applicant is seeking relief on some of the landscape requirements. 

 

 

Please see Attachment 1-8.   

 

LANDSCAPE WAIVER REQUEST: 

 

The Camp Family is seeking a Landscape Waiver for:  

1. The Canopy Tree requirement for the Interior Parking area. 

2. The Dimensional requirement for the Perimeter Parking area landscape 

3. The Canopy Tree requirement for the Perimeter Parking area. 
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Applicant Statement 
 

Waiver Request #1 

We are requesting relief from the strip dimension and canopy tree requirements. 

Code Reference 

Ordinance 2013-04, Section 6-A 

Request 

1. There are no interior parking area locations above or below the retaining wall where canopy 

trees may mature to their full growth habit without either adversely affecting the retaining 

wall itself or the buildable area of Phase II.  Please waive these canopy tree requirements as 

long as we adhere to the current site plan.  

   

Waiver Request #2 

We are requesting relief from the perimeter landscaping requirements.  

Code Reference 

Ordinance 2013-04, Section 6-B 

Request 

When the total site is just an acre, it is expedient to put vehicular circulation at the perimeter so as to 

maintain an undivided footprint for a primary building. 

1. Because of the intensively cultivated shade-intolerant plantings along the north and a 

continuous stand of trees along the east, the applicant is requesting a waiver from the 

requirement to accommodate additional canopy trees at the exterior edges of vehicular areas.  

The north planting bed, created in 2012, is less than five feet wide.  Please grandfather it in 

if possible. 

2. Because of the Freedmen cemetery parkland lining the siteôs full eastern border, the 
applicant would appreciate having the five foot buffer requirement waived. 
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